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CELEBRATING HARMONY WEEK
Harmony Week is celebrated annually during March to highlight our diverse cultures
and help us better understand each other’s experiences and backgrounds.

Australia's multicultural background has been shaped by migration since 1945, which at times has
culminated into situations that have been challenging and sometimes leading to conflict due to a
lack of understanding. Harmony Week reminds us to appreciate everyone, regardless of their
background or circumstances.

Click the image below to watch a video
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Mrs Jacoline Petersen
Director of Student Counselling

 

Year 3 celebrated Harmony Day together by sharing about their Cultural Backgrounds
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